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Heads Up 

 Autumn term 

menus have 
been sent home 

this week 

 
Key Dates 

 School 

reopens on 

Tuesday 6 

September 

 

 No Special 

Mention or 

Certificate 

Assembly       
first week back 

 

UNICEF Children’s 

Rights: 
 

Article 31 

Every child has the 

right to relax, play 

and take part in a 
wide range of cultural 

and artistic activities. 

 
 
Thought of the 
Week  
 
‘Every end is a new 

beginning’ 
 
Marianne Williamson  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Message from Mr Barber 

Well, we’re here at the end of the academic year and it’s flown by. 

Many thanks for both your welcome to me in my first year at 

Hambleton and also for your support for your school. We wish you 

an exciting and restful (in equal measure) summer and look forward 
to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 6 September. A big well 

done also to all those children receiving a positive behaviour letter 

today – please do take time to celebrate this at home. 

 

School Lunches 

The cost of a school lunch will remain at the same price of £2.10. 
Lunches should always be paid for in advance please by using 

ParentPay.  Reminder to the parents of Year 3 children in 

September that lunches cost £2.10 per day as Universal free School 

Meals end in Year 2.  Thank you. 

 

Letter from Chair of Governors 

On the reverse of this newsletter, please find a letter from Andy 
Reed our Chair of Governors.  Also attached is the Annual 

Governance Statement. 

 

Book Amnesty - Reminder 

There are over 100 reading books and Accelerated Reader books 

missing.  Please check in cupboards, bags, under beds etc and 
return any books that belong to school. Of course books are very 

expensive to replace and we ‘lose’ a significant number of books 

throughout the course of the year. The books can be left in the box 

in the entrance porch; no questions asked! Thank you for helping to 

recoup as many as possible 

 
 Hambleton Village Show  

This new event is being held at The Red Lion Pub on Sunday 4th September 
2016 and there will be some classes for children under 11 to enter. 
The classes for the children are as follows: 
 
1.       Cress planted in an interesting container 
2.       Vegetable Creature 
3.       A pot of marigolds 
4.       Heaviest radish 
5.       Decorated Mask (to be made at the show – materials will be supplied 
on the day). 
 

All entries to be delivered between 10am-12pm on the morning of the 
show. 
If anyone requires further information please refer to the village 
newsletter for a full listing or email angelamorris1@btinternet.com. 
All local children are welcome to join in the fun! 
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